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Ben Stone 
Agent for Trove Energy and Water, LLC 
Trove Energy and Water, LLC 
P.O Box 300 
Como, Texas 75431 
ben@sosconsulting.com  
 
Re:   Administrative Order SWD-2284 
 Extension of Injection Authority 
 WLC South Federal SWD No. 4, [30-025-Pending] 
 
 
Ben Stone: 
 

The Oil Conservation Division (“OCD”) has reviewed your 05/16/2022 request to extend 
the deadline in the referenced order to commence injection into referenced well. The request, 
which was received prior to the deadline, states the reasons for granting an extension, that no 
additional wells penetrating the approved injection interval have been drilled within the Area of 
Review since the referenced order was granted, and that additional affected parties in the AOR, 
if any, were notified of your extension request and did not protest the extension. Accordingly, 
OCD reviews your request administratively.  

 
The OCD finds that for reasons you have stated, the granting of this request to extend the deadline 
is in the interest of conservation, will prevent waste, and will protect the environment. Therefore, 
the deadline to commence injection for the existing order is hereby extended until June 21, 2023. 
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__________________      Date: ___________________ 
Adrienne E. Sandoval 
Director 
 
AES/jat 
 
cc: OCD Engineering Bureau 
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